

3rd Floor, Clody House 90-100 Collingdon Street Luton, Beds LU1 1RX Tel No: 01582 755999

01582 651234 Fax No: 01582 755900

Email: enquiries@happydayscharity.org
Website: www.happydayscharity.org
Charity Reg No: 1010943

9th May 2013

Mr. Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
Third Floor
Saunders House
53/53 The Mall
London
W5 3TA

Dear Mr. Sandhu

I am writing to give you an update on how the very generous donation you gave to Happy Days Children's Charity has been spent.

Jack aged 12 from Plymouth and his mum, dad and 2 brothers are going to Haven, Somerset for a week on 24th August 2013. Jack suffers from Hydrocephalus, ADHD, and Autism. The total cost of the holiday came to £790.65.

Dillon aged 10 from Hampshire and his mum and dad are going to Haven, Cornwall for 4 nights on 19th August 2013. Dillon suffers from Cerebral Palsy. The total cost of the holiday came to £702.00.

21 children and 6 carers from Surrey are going on going to experience an overnight stay on Angel Blue Canal Boat and travel along the river Thames. The dates for the overnight stays are 8th-9th July, 15th-16th July and 22nd-23rd July 2013. (2 carers and 7 children will be on each visit). The children have various disabilities i.e. Moderate Learning Difficulties, Speech and Language Difficulties, Behavioural Emotional and Social Difficulties. The total cost of all 3 trips came to £1,410.00

19 children and 3 carers from Merseyside are going on a residential trip for 4 nights on 9th September 2013 to Kingswood Centre, Colomendy, North Wales. The children have various disabilities i.e. Autistic Spectrum Disorder, Cerebral Palsy, Global Developmental Delay. A contribution of £1,000.00 was given towards the trip.

142 children and 30 children from Middlesbrough are having an in school visit by the Lions of Zululand an African dance tribe. The children all suffer from Autistic Spectrum Disorder. The total cost of the visit came to £1,000.00.

57 children and 44 carers from Aberdeen are having an in school theatre production by M&M Theatrical Productions of Oliver Twist on 3rd July 2013. The children all suffer from Severe Learning Difficulties and many have Physical Difficulties. The total cost of the production came to £594.00.

I hope this meets with your approval and I am sure that all the children will have an absolutely wonderful experience which you have made possible. I will of course forward on any feedback we receive.

Once again thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your truly wonderful donation.

Yours sincerely

Ann DaRocha

Projects Officer